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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

WakeMed Cary Hospital Seeks Approval for Expansion 
 

RALEIGH — WakeMed has filed a certificate of need application with the N.C. Department of Health and 

Human Services seeking approval to expand WakeMed Cary Hospital by adding 30 acute care beds and 

one operating room.   

 

WakeMed proposes to relocate 30 approved but undeveloped acute care beds and one operating room from 

the WakeMed Raleigh Campus, to a two-story, 97,750 square foot addition to be constructed above 

WakeMed Cary Hospital’s west wing. The project is expected to cost $60 million and be completed in 

October 2019. 

 

A public hearing for the project will be held Dec.14 at 2 p.m. in Conference Room 26, Edgerton Building, 

809 Ruggles Drive, Dorothea Dix Campus in Raleigh.     

 

Anyone may file written comments concerning this proposal. Comments must be received by the 

Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section no later than 5:30 p.m. on Dec. 1. 

 

Comments may be submitted as an attachment to an email and sent to 

DHSR.CON.Comments@dhhs.nc.gov. Comments may also be mailed to the following address: 

 

            Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section 

            Division of Health Service Regulation 

            2704 Mail Service Center 

            Raleigh, NC 27699-2704 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

            Mike McKillip, Project Analyst 

            Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section 

            (919) 855-3873 

            mike.mckillip@dhhs.nc.gov 
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